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September 21, 2021 from 11a-1p 

                                                          
 

CLE will be providing 
FREE lunch for its 

employees via   

 

TWO CHEESY GUYS  
FOOD TRUCK 
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CLE 2021 Annual Training  
is planned to begin October 2021 
online for Franklin County.  
Look for upcoming  
details on CLE website.     
 

All staff will be required to 
complete a 2-hour DODD 
mandatory training and provide 
CLE with proof of completion, in 
addition to the training CLE is 
providing.  https://dodd.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/dodd/  

 

 

 

 

- The Delta variant is more contagious: The Delta variant is 
highly contagious, more than 2x as contagious as previous 
variants. 

- Some data suggest the Delta variant might cause more 
severe illness than previous variants in unvaccinated people 

- Unvaccinated people remain the greatest concern 

- Fully vaccinated people with Delta variant breakthrough 
infections can spread the virus to others. However, 
vaccinated people appear to spread the virus for a shorter 
time 

We are still required to 
-Wear a mask while at work with our consumers 
-Self Monitor 
-Immediately, report any symptoms to the appropriate 
persons 

- 

BRITTCO 
Everyone MUST be using 

Brittco to sign in and out. 

Soon CLE will only be using 
Brittco to validate time 
worked and time paid. 

(We will eventually stop the use of paper timesheets) 

Please make sure you are 
using Brittco accurately and 

report any discrepancies. 
 


